
Firstly, thank you for this opportunity to put forward my views as a resident of Enfield.

I understand and appreciate the housing shortage in London and the need for good quality 
homes. However, these are long term investments which affect the lives of the people who 
eventually live in them and the wider community.

As I understand it the plan is to build high rise properties on Enfield's green belt. A recent 
study 'Good quality homes for all Londers' highlighted the negative impact of placing 
children and the elderly in tall buildings. Their quality of life is poor due to social 
isolation.

Also the plans show a number of properties are studio and one bedroom therefore 
excluding a large proportion of those in need of housing.

Further are the concerns regarding infrastructure. I contacted my local dentist this morning 
to get an appointment; I can not get an appointment until November.

I do not support these proposals.

2015


